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I’ve been involved with food pantries for over ten years, and during this time, I've 

seen firsthand how essential they are to our communities. We currently serve more 

than 70 individuals on a weekly basis, and the need continues to grow. In response 

to this, we’ve launched a new initiative called the “Food Justice.” Our goal is not only 

to provide essential food items but also to educate and empower our community 

through Food Justice Workshops. These workshops are designed to support 

individuals in thriving, fostering both nourishment and knowledge for a stronger, more 

sustainable future. 


